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Tel: 0161 284 5464 Tel: 0161 284 5465 
Text to report absences: 07786 202399
Email: info@yewtree.oldham.sch.uk 

Web: www.yewtree.oldham.sch.uk



Executive Headteacher – Mrs. M. R. Buckley

Heads of School – Mr. R. Bhatti & Mr. D. Moore 


___________________________________________________

Year 4 Newsletter – Summer 2022
	English & Reading
This half term, Year 4 are using the text ‘The Golden Horsemen of Baghdad,’ in their  English and reading lessons. They will explore the characters, vocabulary and use the text to answer questions. By the end of this half term, they will have written two narratives and a set of instructions.

	Maths

In maths, the children will be developing their understanding of time, statistics and shape. The children will also be completing their Multiplication times table test which is a government standardised test for all Year 4 children.

	History
In history, the children will be studying the ‘Golden Age of Islam.’ In this topic the children will learn specific vocabulary, the location of the Golden Age and its impact on history.

	Science
In science, the chidren will be learning about animals in their natural habitats. They will learn about where animals live, what they eat and the food chain cycle.

	French

French will take place each Friday afternoon. We will be building on our French vocabulary and learning how to tell the time.

	PSHE

This half term, we will be looking at  the ‘Changing me’ topic. This topic involves us talking about expressing feelings, puberty, babies and body changes. We will also be learning about the LGBTQ+ community and pride month.

	PE

P.E will be on Tuesday and Thursday- The topics will be cricket and football.
Please ensure your child has their full PE kit and appropriate footwear in school on these days.

	Homework

Homework will be set every Friday.  It will be required by the following Thursday.
It will be comprised of work that re-caps the learning which has taken place in class that week. Homework will be set for three subjects: maths, spelling and English

It is expected that all homework is completed and returned to school. A log will be kept of pupils returned work.

Reading records should be signed by a parent/carer and brought into school regularly.

	Contact

Should you need to contact us; please do so via email

Mrs Khanum
4redytcs@gmail.com

Miss Wheelhouse

yr4blueYTCS@gmail.com

Miss Gresham 

yr4greenYTCS@gmail.com




Kind regards,
Miss Gresham, Mrs Khanum and Miss Wheelhouse
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